
What's Happening
We are busy, busy here at Bridges. A new mentor training was held last month.

These new volunteers are excited to get started. Watch our website and
Facebook page for future training opportunities. We also celebrated National
Mentoring Month with an excellent meal catered by Bradley Ringhofer for our

volunteers. An enjoyable evening was had by all. Mentors were presented with
gift cards and tickets to local businesses to use during their match meetings.
The gift cards and tickets were made possible with funds from Shop On State.
This month we will be hosting a CRC pool party for matches, and preparing to
offer the first of our new quarterly mentor support groups in March. Watch for

more information to come.
If you are interested in joining the fun and comradery that comes with being a

Bridges Mentor, contact Nicole at (641)732-3566.

Logs need to include the date(s) of
meeting, length of time, description
of activities. Fill out the web form,
or email to Nicole at:
mcbridgesmentoringprogram.com 
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Mentors, Don't Forget!
Match Activity Logs are due
monthly

Bridges Mentoring Program

http://www.bridgesmentoringprogram.com/
http://www.bridgesmentoringprogram.com/match-activity-logs


Updates

February 2024

Bridges Mentoring Program

Limestone Brewery Fundraiser
featuring Bourbon Stiletto- March
16th
Mentor Support Group- date in
March TBD
Group bowling- date TBD

Other Upcoming Events

http://www.bridgesmentoringprogram.com/

